


This is all private and to know that this grow will bring even
more traffic than we already have to make an allowance for is
unreasonable. 
How do  we get ordinance to allow for an Exclusionary Zone? 
Please hear our reasons opposing this 22309 Meyer Ravine
grow.
Thanking you in advance.

Sincerely,

Georgann Alioto
Anthony Reiss
Andrew Reiss





problems, you are burdening many residents, who have elected you,
My second point involves notification and Code Compliance. Just the other day I received this
email from a neighbor about a recently permitted (without community notification) Cannabis
grow on Blue Heron Road:
“To follow up on my phone call about Blue Heron burning of removed trees for their project:
Air Quality Condition #8 (Job Set) states:
“”No burning of waste material or vegetation shall take place on-site”
On Sunday 11/19 there was extensive burning of trees that were removed from the clear-cut
woodland area that has been graded under Building Department supervision. The slash
includes at least 8’-10’ piles of logs and debris which has been placed in a 100 foot set back
area at our northern property line, and is being removed by heavy equipment and placed on the
graded pad and burned.
According to CF, Blue Heron is planning to continue the burning of this vegetation and has
scheduled another, larger burn in the near future.”
The height of the blaze and flare-ups in the video sent were frightening and dangerous. My
neighbors frantically called the Fire Department, who told them that the County had granted a
burn permit. They homeowners called the County, but each department dodged responsibility.
The promises of Code Compliance has been an empty promise so far. I am upset that you sat
in another resident's home and promised us at least Code Compliance. And you won’t even do
that.
Our neighbors have watched these issues unfold over the last few months, we come away with
the impression that, as a Board, you are indiscriminately pro Commercial Cannabis
cultivation. We are uneasy about the allure of the 10 million dollar grant you are seeking. Like
the others who will sit in front of you on December 5th, we are very disappointed that you
refuse to consider “Exclusionary Zones”, and that you do not have an easier method besides
costly appeals to decline these grows, which are inappropriate and potentially dangerous in
residential areas. Now you face potential lawsuits. For the good of the residents you serve,
please deny this permit and reconsider your Cannabis policy.
Sincerely,
Ruthanne Free
Resident, Nevada County




